
About Our Program
We offer compassionate mobile crisis 
response for people experiencing  
non-life- threatening mental or  
behavioral health crises.

All services are confidential, voluntary, 
and free of charge.

We’re staffed with medical personnel, 
licensed mental health crisis  workers, 
case managers, and peer support 
specialists.

We’re dispatched as unarmed, trauma-
informed first responders for non-life-
threatening (but crisis-related) calls.

CONFIDENTIAL • VOLUNTARY • FREE OF CHARGE

Contact
Requests are made through 911.

Callers can anonymously ask 
for Portland Street Response.

Hours
Portland Street Response 
is available seven days a 
week from 8 am – 10pm.

Service Area
Starting March 28, 2022, the 
program is dispatched citywide.

www.portland.gov/streetresponse
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